
 

Middle Years 
 news 

Principal’s Report 
 
End of Term 1 is just around the corner 
There are only four weeks of school left for this term with next 
week being camps week. Students should use the last three 
weeks of class time to complete class work and make sure they 
are up to date. Today is a great time for you and your child to 
reflect on the work they have completed this year and to 
consolidate home and school work practices to further improve 
their learning.  
 
Camps Week 
If your child has not booked in to go on a camp, there are many 
activities happening at school for the week. Please contact Dee 
Hosking (Huon) or Karen Hooper (Felltimber) to find out which 
activities are still available. This is a compulsory week of school 
for all students. 
 
Family Statements   
All families should have received their family statement either by 
email or post. If you have an outstanding account with the 
College we would appreciate prompt payment. If you have not 
received your statement please contact the Administration 
Office. Thank you.  
 
Parent Portal 
We would like to encourage families to access the school portal.  
In the portal you can make payments; approve camps / 
excursions; approve absences future and past; view timetables; 
and, access teacher contacts.  Look out for the new phone app 
in Term 2. 
 
 

Maree Cribbes 
Campus Principal 
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Camp Week 2020 
 

March 10 - 13 
 

All camp payments should now be finalised. 
 

As all camps have now been booked and money 
paid to the venues, we are no longer able to swap 

which camp students are attending. 
 

All students are expected to attend during the 
week. 

 
Students are asked to return paperwork  

(if required) for their camp to the campus office as 
soon as possible. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘On Show’ 

 
Wednesday 18 March 

3:30pm - 7:30pm 
Felltimber Campus 

Hedgerow Court, Wodonga 
 
 

Campus tours of Huon and Felltimber 
 

Interactive Displays 
 

Career Conversations and Year 10 Transition 
 

Year 7 Transition Information 
 
 

featuring from 6:pm - 7:30pm 

Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 
‘Raising Happy and Resilient Young People‘ 

 
 
 

All members of the WMYC community and 
families of Year 6 students are invited to attend 

 
 

For further information, please contact 
Assistant Principal Sarah Kilner 

skilner@wmyc.vic.edu.au or 02 6057 9000 

ON SHOW
WEDNESDAY MARCH 18
3.30PM - 7.30PM

www.wmyc.vic.edu.au 
(02) 6057 9000  Facebook.com/WodongaMiddleYC

Wodonga Middle Years College 
invites future and existing 
families to our On Show event.

Felltimber Campus

Visit our website for
further information
bit.ly/onshow20

Huon Campus Tours
available at Huon Campus
from 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Campus Tours
3.30pm - 5.00pm

Subject & College
Information Displays
4.30pm - 6.00pm

Year 7 Transition Session
5.30pm - 6.00pm

Career Conversations Session
4.30pm - 5.00pm &
5.30pm - 6.00pm

Raising Happy & Resilient
Young People with
Dr. Michael Carr-Gregg
6.00pm - 7.30pm



Term 2 Thursday Activities 
 

Attached to this newsletter are the lists of activities for Thursday 
afternoons during Term 2.  Students will be able to sign up for the 
activities from Tuesday this week.    

Please choose carefully as no changes to activities chosen will be 
made during the term. 

 

Anthony Nicholson and  Justine Ingram 

 

 

  Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success For All 

Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2020 Activity 

Mar 6 ► Felltimber Year 7 Immunisations 

Mar 9 ► Labour Day Holiday - No School 

Mar 10 - 13 ► Camp Week 

Mar 18 ► WMYC ‘On Show’ 

Mar 26 ► Athletics Carnival 

Mar 27 ► Last Day of Term 

 
 
 

 
If you have a couple of hours or more a week to spare and 

would like to fill it doing something to help save lives 
WE NEED YOU! 

We need truck drivers, driver assistants, balers, sorters and 
retail assistants at our Albury or Wodonga Op Shops. 

Funds raised in our Lifeline stores go directly to keep our 
local 131 114 Crisis Support Services operating.  

Over 90% of Lifeline Albury Wodonga is volunteer based and 
we need more of you to keep providing this vital service. 

 

Call Retail Manager Carol on 02 6021 6397  
to find out more about how you can help. 

IT TAKES A VILLAGE  

Wodonga Saints Football Netball Club 
2020 Season 
U12, U14, U17, Reserves and Seniors 
Come and be part of a great family club 
For more information and preseason 
start dates head to facebook or 
www.wodongasaints.com.au 
David Hansford, President 

Is your Lollipop person the sweetest? 
 
Nominate your Lollipop person for the 2019/2020 School 

Crossing Supervisor of the year award. 
 

Jump online and complete a nomination at 
www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au. 

 
Your support of this program will help ensure your School 

Crossing Supervisor is shown the appreciation they 
deserve for their commitment to the ongoing safety of our 

children. 

Casual Wear Day 
 

Sports theme 
 

Friday March 6 
 

Gold coin  
 

Shake ‘n dog $5  
(orders by Wednesday) 

 
Proceeds to VEX  tour 

http://www.wodongasaints.com.au
http://www.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au/



